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"I thank my God every time I remember you."   Philippians 1:3
Soon, I will retire and Miss Liz will carry on the good work with the help of this awesome staff. It has been my pleasure to 
serve as Director of the preschool since 2008.  It was a great opportunity for me to start the preschool from the ground up and 
to be here through the many ways we have grown.  Then there was COVID.  Wow, that was hard for everyone.  But we all 
worked together to safely keep the preschool open. This preschool will continue to learn and grow just like the children we 
serve.  I am so thankful for the times I have had here with you, your children and our staff.  Coast Kids Preschool has made a 
mark on my heart.  I pray for blessings upon Miss Liz and the staff.  A new adventure awaits me.  (I still do not have the exact 
date for my last day.)  

We have some other staff changes in our leadership that I want to tell you about.  

Miss Penny who has been here since our first summer will also embark on a new adventure.  She will be leaving our preschool 
to teach Kindergarten at a local private school.  Miss Penny has not only served as a teacher here,  she has also shared in the 
leadership of our preschool as Assistant Director.  She will be so missed.

MIss Keri who has also served as Assistant Director will be semi-retiring.  She is not fully closing the door and may return in 
2024.  She will have time to follow her passion of photography and you may even see her on the golf course.  She will be so 
missed.

Miss LIz and I are working on finding the right addition to our staff as Assistant Director.
 
Miss Alisa

Coast Kids Preschool
 

JUNE Tuition Statements will reflect the 2 week 
deposit you made at the time of registration and 
Summer camp sessions 1.

Graduation Celebration 2023
Thursday, June 1st, in the morning!

NCCC Family Center

    B106 & B110:  10:15 - 11:00
    B101, B103, B104 and B108:  11:15 - 12:00

If this is not your child's regular preschool day, we still want you to come.  The 
Graduation Celebration is only on this day.  Please bring your child to the Family 
Center and drop off your child with your child's teacher.  Have your child dress 

Hawaiian or colorful.


